
	

	

 

We’re planning for the future, 
and we want your input. 

	

Your	school	district	is	currently	conducting	focus	

groups	to	gather	the	attitudes	and	opinions	of	our	

community	regarding	a	possible	bond	vote	in	2017.	
	

	

If you would like to participate in a focus group on Friday, March 3rd,  

please email Shelley at boardzone1@d401.k12.id.us.  Space is limited. 

Attached is the info presented during the focus groups.  The survey is 

available online. 

 
	

	

 

 

 

 

We value your ideas and thank you for your involvement, 
Teton School District 401 Board of Trustees 

 
Our valley  §  Our schools  §  Our bond 

EVERYONE can visit tsd401bond.org  

to participate in the survey! 
	


